
Reminder: as it gets colder we ask you send in warmer
spare clothes to keep in the classroom, as well as

making sure all jackets etc are labeled. 

Happy October Class 5 Families! Already a month of school
down and everyone has been doing an amazing job.

In the month of October we will be covering letters A, F, G &
P. We will be covering patterns, opposites & rhyming words.

We will also start our About Me Weeks. Each child will be
sent home with an About Me Poster to fill out a week prior.  

The week of October 9th is Fire Prevention Week - we will
be talking all about fire safety that week. 

We will have a Halloween parade (weather permitting) on
October 31. Please arrive before 9 am. We will also be

having a party in the classroom, just for the students, so
keep an eye out for a signup genius that will go to your

emails. We also ask you send reusable, labeled grocery bags
that we can put your child’s costume in.  Please label every

part of your child’s costume as well. 

 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns you can
reach me asap on dojo or via email : ikrodier@gmail.com 
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